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May 15, 1981

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director N R
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation "
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

KMLNRC 81-077
Re: Docket Number STN 50-482
Ref: 1) SLNRC 81-025 dated 4/22/81 from NAPetrick,
SNUPPS, to Harold R. Denton, NRC
2) NRC letter from R. L. Tedesco to KG&E,
G. L. Koester, dated 3/16/81

Dear Mr. Denton:

Furnished herewith are sixty copies of Revision 3 to the Wolf
Creek Final Safety Analysis Report Addendum. Seventy-five
copies of Revision 3 to the SNUPPS Final Safety Analysis Report
were transmitted by Reference 1. These transmittals are hereby
incorporated by referer.ce into the Wolf Creek Application.

The major portion of Addendum Revision 3 is in response to the
request for additional information on Chapter 17.0, which was

transmitted by Reference 2. Also included in Revision 3 is a
minor figure reference correction in Chapter 2.

Yours very truly,
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Attach.
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